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Washington's Underground Storage Tank (UST) Program
Tank Fee Increase in 2023

Washington's UST fees will increase on July 1, 2023, from $204.13 
to $216.09 per tank.

As required by law, the fiscal growth factor was used to deter-
mine the amount of fee increase. The fiscal growth factor is calcula-
ted and adopted by the Economic and Revenue Forecast Council using the 
average growth in state personal income for the previous 10 fiscal 
years.

More information on the UST fee increase can be found on the 
Washington department of ecology's UST program web page, https://
ecology.wa.gov/Spills-Cleanup/Contamination-cleanup/Underground-
storage-tanks.
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